TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL



21st September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY PHOTOGRAPHS

The school photographer is coming on Thursday 28th September. It is always a very busy schedule to take every child's photograph, please see the timetable below;

All photos will be taken in the School Hall.

8.45am-10.00am

Family photos which are to include only younger siblings not yet in school or at our nursery. Unfortunately we are unable to include Tavistock College students during this morning session.

10.00am-3.00pm

Family and individual photos where all the children attend Tavistock Primary or Nursery School, we will organise your children for their family photo but please can you complete the slip below to indicate which siblings should be included (please include nursery siblings). There will be no need for you to come along to school if you request a family photograph we will arrange this for you. All the children in the school will have an individual photograph taken—only complete the form for a family photo.

3.15pm-5.30pm

Yours sincerely

We have introduced an extra session for whole family photographs, this can include older siblings, mum, dad, grans, grandads, aunts and uncles etc. The sessions will last approximately 15 minutes each. We do require a £5 deposit for this session only; the deposit will be refunded against any order. To book a place, please contact the school office who will be able to confirm available time slots.

L D Selbie
Headteacher

------FAMILY & INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS: Thursday 28th September, 10.00am-3.00pm session
I would like a family photograph taken to include the following:

Name Class
Name Class
Name Class
Name Class
Name Parent/Carer